
October 31, 2011                                                                 Forty-Fourth Day
 

The Worth County Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with Ken Abrams 
and Dennis May present.  Dave Haugen was absent.  

Motion by Abrams, second by May, carried to approve the October 24, 2011 board 
minutes.

Motion by Abrams, second by May, carried to approve Resolution #10-31-11
BE IT RESOLVED by the Board of Supervisors of Worth County, Iowa, that Richard Brumm, 
the County Engineer of Worth County, Iowa, be and is hereby designated, authorized, and 
empowered on behalf of the Board of Supervisors of said County to execute the certification of 
completion of work and final acceptance thereof in accordance with plans and specifications in 
connection with all Farm-to-Market and Federal or State aid construction projects in this county. 

Dated at Worth County, Iowa, this 31st day of October, 2011.
 
Dennis May
Ken Abrams
Board of Supervisors 
Worth County, Iowa 

ATTEST: 
 Kay Clark 
County Auditor 

Motion by Abrams, second by May, carried to approve the salary change for Chelsey 
Ostrander to $15.33/hr.

The meeting adjourned until 9:00 A.M., November 7, 2011.

_______________________                                  ________________________ 
Auditor                                                                      Chairperson      


